
Happy Friday! 

 There’s only 2 Fri-
day’s left in this school year! I 
know I’ve said this before but I 
really can’t believe how fast 

the year has flown by! 

 This week in reading 
we began our EOG Review. 
We are slowly working our 
way through the released ver-
sion of the 4th grade EOG, and 
we’re having a lot of fun doing 
it! On Tuesday and Thursday  
we added a little excitement  
to our review by adding jump-
ing jacks. If the answer was A, 
we did 2 jumping jacks, B was 
worth 4 jumping jacks, C was 
worth 6 jumping jacks, and D 
was worth 8 jumping jacks. 
Today we switched it up a little  
by answering our questions as 
teams using kahoot, an online 
quiz game. What will I come 
up with next week? They’ll just 

have to wait and see! 

 This week in math 
we wrapped up our final unit 
for the quarter on line plots. 

That means that we’ll be dou-
bling up on our math lessons 
next week. One during our 
regularly scheduled math time, 
and another during the after-

noon.  

 That covers every-
thing for this week!  Have a 

safe and fun-filled weekend! 

 

Don’t forget to keep collecting 

and sending in Box Tops! 

 

 

 

A Note from Mrs. Atkins 

Next Weeks Objectives & Important Dates 

Word Work: Synonyms 

Writing: Opinion Writing 

Reading: EOG Review 

Math: EOG Review 

Social Studies: Culture Project 

Science: Magnetism 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

June 20th– NC Culture Fair 

June 25th– ELA EOG 

June 26th– Math EOG 

June 28th– Meet The Teacher 

June 29th– Last Day of 

School 
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Monday  

(Day 6) 

Enrichment 

Tuesday 

(Day 7) 

Engineering  

Wednesday 

(Day 1) 

Media 

Thursday 

(Day 2) 

Music 

Friday 

(Day 3) 

Art 

  

NEXT WEEKS SPECIALS: 

Happy Birthday: 

 June 3rd– Mrs. Atkins 

 June 12th– Zach 

 June 23rd– Laurel 

Mrs. A. Atkins 
aatkins@wcpss.net  

(919) 841-

4333  


